Please respond to:

June Love

DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com

Traill House

7 Olrig Street

Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

1 March 2021 Tel: 01847 803512
Ref: DSG(2021)C011 Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Mr P Cartwright
Community Sports Hub, Chair

Dear Phil
COMMUNITY SPORTS HUB

| am writing to you, on behalf of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group, to request an update
on the Community Sports Hub.

As you know, the hub has been an area of interest within the Dounreay Stakeholder
Group for some time, given the community impact such a facility would have and the
proposed placement on NDA property at Viewfirth. We are of the opinion that with the
increased awareness of mental health and wellbeing, brought about in part because of
the Coronavirus crises, the Community Sports Hub now presents an even more valuable
opportunity for the community than ever before.

| would welcome your thoughts, as chair of the Community Sports Hub, as to where the
project currently is and as to the next steps required to take the project forward. We
understand that there is widespread volunteer fatigue within the communities to dedicate
the time and resources to taking projects forward and that Covid-19 has created a range
of roadblocks that would have been unforeseen. As such, we would very much welcome
an update from you.

We have a public meeting on the 24th March and it would be greatly appreciated if you
could provide some sort of response before that date.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Warmest regards
Sent electronically without signature

Struan Mackie
DSG Chair






